@Congress of the Mnited States
Maﬁyingtnn. B 20515

March 18, 2015

Dear Prime Minister Netanyahu:

As members of the United States Congress, we wanted to extend our congratulations on your
party's election victory. We have always admired the political process in Israel from afar, as
Israel is the only democratic state in the entire Middle East. Your victory was no doubt hard-
fought and well-earned. We wish you the best of luck in forming a new government.

Please know that we are committed to maintaining a strong relationship with Israel. As you
pointed out to us earlier this month, the United States and Israel face common enemies in the
form of militant Islamic states such as Iran and Islamic jihadists groups such as Hezbollah and

ISIS. We believe that a strong United States-Israel relationship is vital in combating these
threats.

Once again, congratulations on your party’s victory. We look forward to continuing our strong
friendship and are proud to call Israel our ally.

Sincerely,

PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER
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